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Menlo Park Midday (M1) 
Temporary Service Suspension 

 

Effective Sept. 4, 2018, the Menlo Park 
Midday (M1) shuttle will be temporarily 
suspended due to an ongoing operator 
shortage.  
 
Riders can receive service updates on this 
shuttle by registering for TextAlerts by 
texting M1Alerts to 555888. 
 
During the shuttle suspension, riders can 
use the Menlo Park Shopper (SHP).  For 
information, visit www.menlopark.org. 
 
We apologize for the inconvenience and 
intend to reinstate the shuttle as soon as 
possible. 
 
Visit www.caltrain.com/shuttles for shuttle 
schedule updates. 
 
 

 
  


